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PTC Aviation presents latest FA training graduates  

PTC Aviation Training  Center

congratulates Batch 22-06 for

successfully completing the 

 Blended Flight Attendant

Training Program! Special

mention goes to William Herrera

for obtaining the highest grade in

the batch. 

The latest batch of graduates

included students from the CSTC

College of Science, Technology,

and Communications Inc. of

Sariaya Quezon, and STI College,

Sta Cruz, Laguna.    


